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The Grove Way and Canterbury Drive 
Junction Upgrade, Salisbury Heights  
Works Notice 

                   

 

 

This program involves planning, designing and  
constructing upgrades to improve access to and from local 
roads and improve access for vehicles to travel north from  
Salisbury Heights. 

What’s happening 
Site investigation works and bus movement trials, will be undertaken 
at the junction of The Grove Way and Canterbury Drive in Salisbury 
Heights. These works will help inform the final design and ensure the 
junction upgrade can facilitate required bus movements.  
 
Works will be undertaken on Monday, 11 November 2024 and 
Friday, 15 November 2024, weather permitting. 

How this affects you 
Investigation works will be undertaken on Monday, 11 November 
2024 both during the day and night, with speed and lane restrictions 
in place throughout work area.   
 
On Friday, 15 November 2024 all traffic on The Grove Way will be 
temporarily restricted at the junction of Canterbury Drive to 
facilitate the bus trial.  
 
Restrictions will be in place for approximately 30 minutes. Please 
plan ahead and use alternative routes where possible during this 
time.  
 
Bus services in the area will be maintained, although there may be 
some interruptions.  
 
For the latest updates please visit adelaidemetro.com.au 

  

When 

Monday, 11 November 2024 
and Friday, 15 November 
2024, weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday, 11 November 2024  

Day works  
Between the hours of 
9.30am and 4pm 

Night works 
Between the hours of  
7pm and 6am 

Friday, 15 November 2024 

Day works 
Between the hours of 
10:30am and 11:30pm 

Where 

Junction of The Grove Way 
and Canterbury Drive, 
Salisbury Heights 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
North Road Upgrades 

Email DIT.Engagement 
@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

We are improving 
access to and from the 
local roads 

We’re delivering an election commitment 
to improve safety and access in the 
northern suburbs 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/

